
Peshastin Community Council

Special Meeting

June 8, 2020


Videoconference


Council members present:  Lauri Malmquist, Stan Winters, Steve Keene, Patricia Ortiz


Council members absent, excused:  Leticia Vizcaino, Cheryl Parsley, Doug Clarke


Planning Commission member:  Jordan McDevitt


The meeting was commenced at 10:02 a.m.


Discussion was held with Commissioner McDevitt to share opinions of the council representing 
the community of Peshastin regarding the draft code for short term rentals in Chelan County.


Meeting was terminated at 10:30 a.m.


No further subjects were discussed; no action was taken.


Respectfully submitted,

  


Patricia Ortiz, Secretary


